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Music Tax Credit In The New Year"
December 22, 2017 Atlanta

Steve Weizenecker of the Atlanta office was quoted in an article, "Georgia
rolling out music tax credit in the new year," published by the Atlanta
Business Chronicle on Dec. 22. Steve is quoted talking about the Georgia
Musical Investment Act.
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